
We hope that you have all had a lovely half term! We cannot believe that the final half term is 

here- it is also a very busy one! If there is anything you need to discuss with us, please do not 

hesitate to drop us an email: pedita.dix@stbertelines.co.uk rosie.stone@stbertelines.co.uk  

Many thanks, Mrs Dix and Miss Stone 

Date for the diary: 
Y4 Multiplication Check-WB 9th June 2025 (Week 1) 
Y4/5 NFER Test Week-WB 16th June 2025 (Week 2) 

Y5 Bikeability- WB 23rd June 2025 (Week 3) 
Sports Day- Thursday 10th July (Week 5) 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent, 
This half term the theme of our worship is: 
                        Perseverance  
Your child’s learning will be organised within this 
theme. 

Your child’s main areas of learning:  
➢ Our class novel is: The Insiders by Cath Howe. 

 
➢ In English, most of our learning this half-term will be based 

on the text King Kong by Anthony Browne. In writing, we 
will focus on planning our own dilemma narrative. Specific 
SPaG coverage includes: apostrophe use for omission and 
possession, hyphenated words, sentence types and 
pronouns. 

 
➢ In Maths we are focusing on 2d and 3d shapes, angles, 

money & time. 
 

➢ In Science, the children will be undergoing assessments 
based on the science topics that they have covered this 
year. 

 

 

Your child will also be concentrating on: 
History The Sikh Empire 
 
RE Old Testament Women- Did she make the right choice? 
 
PSHE No Way Through Isn’t True- Positive ‘I can’ mindsets! 
 
PE  Athletics and Rounders 
 
Art 3d and Sculpting 
 
French French is on a Monday with Madame Lila 

How you can help at home: 
• Please have your child’s (named) PE kit in school at all times in 

preparation for Sports Day. 

• Please make sure your child has an ink pen and spare cartridges 
every day. 

• Help your child complete weekend homework. This will be issued 
on the google classroom on a Thursday and is due in on Monday.  

• Make sure your child is reading at home: they are never too old to 
read aloud to you and it has huge benefits for fluency and 
comprehension.  

• Spellings will go out on a Tuesday and be tested on the following 
Tuesday.  

These are the main areas of learning, not the total of what will be covered. 
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